
From: Andy Zack [mailto:andrew.h.zack@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2008 1:49 PM 
To: Public.advisor 
Subject: [#102893] In objection to the Sunrise Powerlink Project (raw)  

I am writing to express my objection to the Sunrise Powerlink Project.  I have 
reviewed a number of articles and various materials about this project and the 
overwhelming conclusion is that this plan is not in the best interests of San Diegans or 
the environment. 

  

My understanding from researching the subject is that there are several alternatives 
to this plan, yet SDG&E seems determined to push forward with this highly expensive 
and highly destructive plan.  Public parks and private homes should not be destroyed 
in the goal of furthering SDG&E's profits.  I hope that the CPUC will support the 
public's best interests and reject SDG&E's plans. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

Andrew Zack 
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